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The following is a statement from Benjamin Corb, public affairs director for the American Society for 
Biochemistry and Molecular Biology: 
 
“Today, the Senate Appropriations Committee released its fiscal year 2021 spending proposal for the 
departments of labor, health and education.  In the legislation, the committee calls for a 4%, or $2 
billion, increase to the National Institutes of Health’s budget. 
 
The ASBMB applauds the Senate’s continued and bipartisan support for investing in the nation’s 
biomedical research enterprise. This proposal keeps with a four-year trend of increased investments in 
the NIH, which supports researchers, from coast to coast, who are investigating the underlying 
mechanisms of disease and developing treatments and cures that have – and will continue to – save 
the life of countless Americans. 
 
The COVID-19 pandemic has shined a bright light on the importance of robust investments in the NIH 
and in the federal agencies that support public health. The NIH, in partnership with the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention and the Food and Drug Administration, along with countless other 
federal agencies, are individually critical links in a chain that will lead the nation out of the public 
health crisis that has crippled the nation’s health义䠀

 

https://www.appropriations.senate.gov/imo/media/doc/LHHSFY2021.pdf

